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Good morning Matthew this is Humen again of the Zeta Reticulans. We think this is a much better way of referring to us, rather than this rather insulting name which has been given to us which has so much misinformation attached to it – the Greys. This really describes nothing and is something we would like to put to one side most definitely; in fact we would put it into the same category as the phrase ‘aliens’ which as you know or as you’re coming to understand is total misinformation
So we’ve been kept abreast of discussions that you’ve had in the last few days; the attitude that you’ve shown towards our proposals and our ideas of working closely together and meeting, and we are delighted when we hear that you are so enthusiastic. 

We would like straight away to jump on this idea that there is any aggressiveness in our nature and in our intention towards Earth. This is total misinformation and unfortunately it is the theme that runs through almost all of the information which is stored on your internet system on Earth about us. 
Most of the information held about us is speculative, inaccurate and some of it downright malicious as we have said before

This was just intended to be a fairly brief connection. We are very keen to meet in person, and we are very keen to continue working in this fashion. Other races will be keen to join in Matthew, you can be absolutely certain of this, because there are many other races from other parts of your solar system or beyond, who have been treated equally badly by your authorities, by your governments

As you are aware we are completely unable to intervene. There is nothing we can do to intervene and prevent you from behaving in the way that you do. Freewill is sacrosanct as you are well aware: this is a law and is incontrovertible. However we have on many many occasions in the past attempted to advise; attempted to inform and assist you in any way we can. 
People who believe that the crop circles which have been appearing in more and more detail in the last few years are made by human beings are deluding themselves. The information here is in its purest form and it has been difficult for us and other races involved in this work to distil out the essence of a message in pictorial form in such a way that we can convey its most important points succinctly 

It’s a very difficult format or medium in which to work. However you will see ever increasing complexity in the patterns which are selected. You should look for the themes which run through the imagery; you should look for the information which sits just below the surface; just behind the shapes and the geometry, because it is all there. We would definitely like to work with you Matthew especially over the coming months to communicate and help you to make sense of the imagery which is being used in this form of communication

It’s very important that mankind starts to grasp the essence of some of these messages, as they are going to be at the top of the agenda: the issues depicted in these geometric shapes are going to be at the top of the agenda in the coming months. So you see matthew we can work very closely together, and I feel certain that we are able to help each other a great deal

We would ask you to work on this concept of fear; it is deeply instilled in your race we know. It is most unfortunate: it is totally inaccurate. We would ask you along with your friends and colleagues to start to work on this concept: to dismantle it; to see through it; to remove it if you like.

We understand this will take time: many people will never actually achieve this. We would ask you to start on this work. We very much look forward to meeting with you in person, at a time and date of your convenience. A very good morning to you
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